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Research Analysis 

 

SB 21 designates the ribeye steak as the state steak. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Cattlemen’s Beef Board and the National Cattlemen’s Beef Association, “this 

steak is rich, juicy and full-flavored with generous marbling throughout. Sold bone-in. Due to the 

exceptional taste and tenderness Beef Rib Steaks deliver for operators and diners alike. Bone In 

Rib Steaks offer great plate coverage and impressive presentations”.  

 

This well-done legislation offers a rare opportunity for the State of Oklahoma to designate and 

adopt the ribeye steak as the state steak. 

 

No fiscal or revenue impact, but certainly a welcome impact on your taste buds.  

 

 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 
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